
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date to go here 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

We need our children to have experience of the world as it is, and 

increasingly in terms of their use of technology that includes the online 

world. We know that even very young children are accessing the 

internet regularly and just as in the real world, we want to help children 

to be risk aware so that they can learn how to take appropriate 

actions. We have therefore signed up to the Starz+ learning platform 

and their ACE e-safety scheme. 

 We believe that it is never too early for young children to start learning 

how to keep safe. ACE is an age appropriate scheme designed to 

encourage primary school children aged between 7 and 11 to 

practice their online skills, document what they do online and be 

rewarded when they show that they can keep themselves safe in the 

online world. There are teaching suggestions, resources and web-links, 

tasks for the children to complete and certificates to be awarded 

when they succeed. 

We hope you will support us by  

• encouraging your child to participate in the ACE scheme. 

• supporting your child to keep up with their tasks in order to 

achieve their certificates 

• Help them to be a supportive buddy to their peers as they work 

on the tasks. 

• Make sure they follow the principles of staying safe online 

anytime and anywhere. 

If you would like more information then your contact at school is: 

 

……………………………………………………… 

Kind regards 

 


